(Applicable to the whole school)

國民學校 KWOK MAN SCHOOL

Phone: 29810432 Fax: 29816345



Add: 30 Kwok Man Road Cheung Chau

27th November, 2020

School Picnic 2020-21 school year

Dear Parents,

Due to the outbreaks of upper respiratory tract infection, please be informed that the date of school picnic will be postponed from 3rd December,2020 to 22nd April,2021. Online classes will then be conducted as usual on 4th December,2020.

The school will continue to observe closely on the development of the pandemic and more information about the school picnic will be provided in March.

If you have any enquiries, please contact Mr Luk.

MAN SCHOOL

MAN SCHOOL

ME Lau Hon Wing (Supervisor)

Mr Lau Hon Wing (Principal)

Reply Slip for School Picnic 2020-21 school year

Circular NO.66E/20

I have read the School Notice about School Picnic 2020-21 school year, and I will encourage my child to continue the lesson at home on 3rd and 4th December,20200.

Name of Student	•	Class:	Class No :
Signature of Parent	:	Date :	